
The Cady Town board met June 7, 2021 at 7:30 pm at the town hall.  Board members Mike 

Tully, Bob Klanderman,  Jim Mikla and Carla Greiber were present.   

 Chairman Tully called the meeting to order.   

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor Klanderman to accept the 

May minutes.  Motion was passed. 

Public comments were heard. 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to table the WI Second 

Amendment Resolution presented by Jen Flanders until the July meeting.  Motion was passed. 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to approve applications 

to renew Class A Beer & Liquor license to Kwik Trip and Class A Liquor license Application 

Burnett Dairy Corp/ Cady Cheese. Motion was passed.   

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Supervisor Mikla to approve 

Operator’s License applications of names presented for Kwik Trip 10  (plus 1 upon complete 

paperwork).  Motion was passed.  Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by 

Supervisor Mikla to approve Operator License Applications for Burnett Dairy 6 employees,.  

Motion was passed 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to approve an application 

to renew Kwik Trip over the counter cigarette License. Motion passed. 

Fire protection was briefly discussed & tabled   

Patrolman Timm gave an update on roads & discussed with the board what road maintenance 

to do in 2021.  Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to chip 

seal 2.62 miles of 290th St, 1 mile of 25th Ave and 1 mile of 27th Ave if Scott Construction 

would not have a cold mix operation in the area.  If Scott Construction has a cold mix 

operation in the area, 2.62 miles of 290th would be chip sealed and Patrolman Timm would 

determine what section(s) of 320th would be paved with cold mix. In addition, $64,951.00 

would be spent on road maintenance (gravel, patching, chloride, etc.)  Motion was passed. 

Bills were reviewed and paid.   Treasurer Greiber mentioned the availability of $91,000 in 

ARPA/LFRF funds available from the Federal Government.   

Next meeting will be 7:30 PM July 7, 2021. 



Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Chairman Tully.  

Motion passed.       Carla Greiber, Treasurer 

2021 Operator’s License List; Elicia Carlton, Crystal Engum, Aquinnah Fahrenkrug, Aubrey Flick, Emma 

Gaustad, Ashley Hildebrand, Jennifer Hojem, Vanessa Husby, Kaylah Schuette, Jeremy M. Wahl, Megan 

Anderson, Jaclyn Dahl, Tamera Faber, Kianna Larson, Malisa Stambaugh, Christine Vesely & Need certificate- 

Sarah Cee 


